Subj: Thanks & Info for SeaStar
Date: 10/6/2008 10:47:30 AM Eastern Standard Time

From: nhammerschlag@rsmas.miami.edu
To: gale.myers@att.net, visionfar@aol.com
Gale & Mike,

Thank you for your tremendous and generous support this season. We could
hot have done it without you!! Thank you so very much..both professionally
and personally - you saved the day big time!!!

To help with fund raising etc._.attached please find information for vou fo
use for your website and other materials.

Also, please find more info about the Program at hiip:/fsfssp.rsmas.miami.edu
Please find photos that you can download and use at

hitp:/icufer. rsmas.miami.edu/wordpress/?page_id=219

I hope this helps. Once again that you for your tremendous support!!

Warm regards,
Neil

Neif Hammerschlag

University of Miami

Ph.D. Candidate, Marine Biclogy and Fisheries

Co-Director, South Florida Student Shark Program (SFSSP)
Rosenstiel School of Marine and Atmospheric Science {RSMAS)
4600 Rickenbacker Cswy, Miami, Florida, 33149

E-mail: nhammerschlag@rsmas.miami.edu
O: 305.421.4356 F: 305.421.4600 C: 954.815.0920

Shark Program (SFSSP): http://sfssp.rsmas.miami.edu
Save The Blue: http://www.savetheblue. org

Personal Website: hitp:/www.neildsharks. org
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